
30/09/2019 

 

 

Retrospective Planning Application  

Site address: 8 Lancaster Stables, Lambolle Place, London, NW3 4PH 

 

Dear Planning officer, 

 

The site above has received planning approval on the 09/11/2017 with planning application no: 

2017/4019/P. A new retrospective planning application is submitted to address the few minor 

changes that have been done during construction phase which improve practicality and accessibility. 

All these changes are clearly noted on the new drawings submitted with this application. We do not 

consider that the changes have a significant or negative impact on the conservation area therefore 

we hope the council will look favourably on this application. 

 

Kind regards, 

Alistair Barr 

ARB, RIBA, RSA 

alistair.barr@barrgazetas.com 

07974 242 716 
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